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Allowed people to camp anywhere in Portland has been an awful idea. People need to be in shelter
at the very least. I no longer feel my area is as safe as it was even 5 yrs ago, and the pandemic has
been the last straw. Parks absolutely should not have houseless people sleeping in them, nor should
any adjacent areas allow this including parking lots. Designated shelters with services are needed.
No more tents, anywhere,.
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